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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

 

The after-school chill out (Y1-Y6) is next Friday – 9th 

November. We’ll be showing the film, ‘Epic’ (U) and 

there’s a drink and a snack included in the cost (£3). 

Letters with reply slips came home earlier this week. 

Please make sure your slips are returned by Monday (5th 

November). Sorry, but Reception children are not able 

to join in this time. 

The chill-out is straight after school and children should 

be collected at 5.00 pm via the fire door in the hall 

(opposite the church centre). 

The Bag2School collection is the following Friday, 16th 

November. Bags should be brought to school and placed 

on the green outside the school hall only on the morning 

of the 16th. If you can’t get your bag(s) to school, the PTA 

can collect them for you the day before (Thursday, 15 

November). Please email fhpspta@gmail.com to 

arrange. 

See https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect to find out 

what can go into your bag (any charity bag will do if you 

have lost yours or need more than one). 

We’re busy planning for the Christmas Fayre on 30th 

November! Look out for more information about this in 

the coming weeks. If you can help out on the day with 

anything from setting up to manning a stall, please drop 

us a line! 

And speaking of Christmas, the children have been busy 

designing their Christmas cards (a letter about this will 

be coming out shortly). A small amount from any 

purchase of these goes directly to school funds. Another 

good reason to buy them! 

Diary dates  

Movie Night – Fri 9th Nov  

Bag2School – Fri 16th Nov (collection 15th) 

Christmas Fayre – Fri 30th Nov 

 

 

Safeguarding 

 

Please make sure that if you are in school at any time, 

including after hours that the office know you are here 

and what you require. You should not move round 

school independently, this is important for the 

safeguarding of our staff after school and now that we 

have children in school for various clubs and FunTimes. 

Please also, if you are picking up your child from 

FunTimes park your car in the church car park.  

 

Encouraging Positive Behaviour 

Jane Rogers, an excellent Early Intervention Family 

worker is running another workshop next term. This 

time it is open to all parents interested in learning a few 

more Positive Behaviour strategies to use with their 

children. Jane is welcoming of all parents and it is a lovely 

time to get together and share strategies as we can all 

find parenting challenging from time to time. The 

Workshop will be on Wednesday 14th November from 

2pm. Come along and I guarantee you will find it useful.  

School Lunches 

I encourage parents to come in and try a school meal as 

they are delicious – I eat one every Friday and can speak 

very highly of them. Speak to the office if you would like 

to come in and eat with your children.  

Children in Need 

School council would like all children to come dressed 

in a onesie for Pudsey on Friday 16th November. You do 

not need to go out a purchase a onesie if you do not 

have one, a dressing gown will do! 

Stay safe this weekend whilst enjoying fireworks, 

wishing you a wonderful weekend.  

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth,  

Headteacher 
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